
 
January 16, 2020  

 
 
Members of the House Federal and State Affairs and Senate Judiciary Committees, 
 
 
I ask you to vote no on the constitutional amendment that denies the right to abortion to 
Kansans. 
 
If the right to safe and legal abortion is denied to Kansans, abortions will not stop – they 
will simply cease to be safe and legal. 
 
I ask you all to think about the lives and freedoms of Kansans and oppose this 
amendment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Annie Sgroi 
Overland Park Resident 
 


